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Dr. Yvette Taylor 
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Federal Transit Administration Region IV 
230 Peachtree Street, N.W., Suite 1400 
Atlanta, GA  30303 

Dear Dr. Taylor: 

Per the authority of the Governor of Florida, attached are the allocations of Section 5307 funds 
for the urbanized areas under 200,000 in population for Federal Fiscal Year 2023. These 
allocations were developed in consultation with Florida’s direct recipients providing service in 
these urbanized areas.   

As identified in this Split Letter, the Florida Department of Transportation authorizes the 
assignment/allocation of Section 5307 to the Direct Recipients listed on the attached table. The 
undersigned agree to the Split Letter and the amounts allocated/assigned to each Direct 
Recipient. Each Direct Recipient is responsible for its application to the Federal Transit 
Administration to receive Section 5307 funds and assumes the responsibilities associated with 
any award for these funds. 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Gabe Matthews, Interim 
State Transit Manager at (850) 414-4803. 

Respectfully, 

Kenyatta Y. Lee 
Chief of Modal Development 

Attachment 

cc: Gabe Matthews, Central Office 
Erin Schepers, Central Office 




